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Comments by the Board of V&S Vin & Sprit AB 
(publ) to the decision by the Government 

Pernod Ricard is a well-reputed company in the industry, with international 
brands as well as strong local presence. They take a long-term industrial view 
and have stated their ambition to continue to develop V&S's operations. The 
Board sees considerable industrial logic in the deal. 
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